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Scott Primary School

Message from Mrs Barker
We have had a fabulous fortnight!

It was lovely to see so many of you at our fireworks display,
which I am sure you will all agree, was a spectacular event.

Last week, the children enjoyed learning all about customs &
traditions associated with Diwali. The children participated in
a Diwali Dance workshop at the North Pole and the children at
the South Pole were captivated by Sid the Story Teller.

A huge congratulations to our Year 5&6 netballs teams who
won their leagues and also the Year 6 boys’ football team who
won their league.

Thank you so much for your kind donations for Children in
Need today.

Wishing you a lovely weekend.

Fundraising
A really big thank you for your generosity and support

and we are pleased to announce you all raised for...

Fireworks
£1,506

Children in Need
£386



SUPERSTARS
* Aarav D * Amarachi A * Anna S * Archie R * Archie S * 
Aria C * Arjan B * Ashton E * Benjamin T * Braylon C *

Chelsea M * Chloe M * Christopher W * Colin H * Elijah M *
Emily H * Ephraim O * Evan T * Grellan M * Harry C * Holy S *
Isobel R * Ivy K * Jacob A * Joshua A * Jude E * Kira S * Kylie D

* Lanaya C * Mason F * Mohammed K * Oliver P * Oliver R *
Riannon H * Roberto C * Ryan N * Shelby H * Stevie W * 

Tino S * Willow G * Willow P * Zinedine G * 

YEARS 1-6

Well done to Neave
who won the Guess

the Weight of the
Pumpkin. 








